
  Membership   

Information 2019 
REGISTRATION/PAYMENT PROCESS 

The coming season (2019) is a full calendar year. This in effect means the season will run 

from March to November with a proposed break in July and August.  

New for this season is that club training gear is no longer included in the annual 

membership fee.  Players are expected to purchase the required club gear through the online 

shop, found on our webpage www.droghedatownfc.net.  (There will be sample sizes in the 

club house if players want to try on before ordering.)  The membership fee has been reduced 

to reflect this change.     

Drogheda Town FC membership fees for 2019 are as follows:  

Junior Academy   €60 per year 

U8 to U14   €200 per year 

U15 to U18   €350 per year 

 

All registrations/payments must be done on-line by Friday 3 March 2019, in either one 

payment or in four equal instalments, which means there will be 3 more payment dates to 

run consecutively from the date you register. 

The Club uses the online facility of Club Force (previously named MyClubFinance) to 

manage registration and payments. If you used the site last year to register, you will just 

have to log in and make appropriate payment.  If you are new this year, you will have to 

register your details on their webpage.  You can access ClubForce through our webpage 

www.droghedatownfc.net, or by logging on directly to www.clubforce.com 

Family Reductions are available for families with more than one child registering: 

• Second child gets a reduction of €20 

• Third child gets a reduction of €40 

• Fourth and onwards get a reduction of €50. 

 

Membership Fee – What’s included? 

• Insurance for players scheme  

• Subs for the season 

• Match day/training facilities 

• All league and cup fees 

• Weekly match fees (referees)  



• Club registration 

• Pitches marked and cut 

• End of season awards nights 

• Manager courses 

• Facilities upgrade – Platin Road pitches for example. 

 

 

Players become club members on acceptance of their on-line membership form and 

payment of the relevant fee, after which they will be allocated to individual teams.  

Membership fee covers for a period up to including 31st December 2019.  

 

 

Please ensure your on-line registration is complete 
by Friday 3rd March 2019 to ensure your child can 
play!  
 
 
 


